
From: O'odham Stronghold <oodhamstronghold@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 7:58 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2019-0026 
 
Report #: NUREG-2243 
 
NRC,  
 
In solidarity with the Navajo Nation, the O'odham Stronghold is writing this email to urge the 
NRC to deny GE's request for a license amendment to UNC/GE SUA-145 and to consider 
working with the Navajo Nation EPA Superfund to create a new alternative to remove uranium 
waste OUT entirely, as safely as possible, and not to pass the burden to other communities. 
 
The indigenous communities have tolerated enough abuse on their ancestral homelands and 
natural resources, it is the responsibility of the United States to clean up the consequences of 
their orders of operations.  
 
Sapo,  
Marina Thomas 
O'odham Stronghold 
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